NO ALOHA IN SUICIDE

Suicides have become a serious public health crisis in Hawaii, with one person dying from suicide in our islands every other day. We
believe every life is precious and that preventing suicides is everyone’s kuleana. We, the undersigned, believe every person is entitled to
be safe at every stage in life, including those who may be marginalized such as the elderly, those who are disabled or have mental health
challenges, and others. We believe awareness and suicide prevention programs are key to supporting the most vulnerable, consistent
with our island values of caring for others like family. We believe physician-assisted suicide is not consistent with these values and sends

conflicting messages to Hawaii’s youth about suicide. Therefore, as a way to further reduce the prevalence of suicide in our state by 25%

by 2025, we believe it is critical to concurrently prevent the legalization of assisted-suicide in our state.
FULL NAME ADDRESS CITY ZIP

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

20

Fax completed sheet to (808) 261-7022 or email to info@hawaiifamilyforum.org



